
The Biopharmaceutical Applied Statistics Symposium (BASS) XXIV is 
scheduled for October 23-27, 2017 at the Hotel Indigo in Savannah, GA. 
This meeting brings together pharmaceutical industry statisticians, leading 
academic statisticians and regulators to discuss important statistical and 
regulatory topics in a format that allows for thorough exposition and 
extended discussion in an informal and interactive atmosphere. What's 
more, any profits from this symposium are used to support graduate 
students in biostatistics. Since BASS began in 1994, BASS has supported 
graduate students in biostatistics, many of whom now work in the 
pharmaceutical industry, academia or in government. So BASS contributes 
in a major way to furthering biostatistics in these three important 
sectors. Currently, 3 doctoral students are being supported through BASS 
Fellow Endowments and we expect to provide travel stipends of up to $1000 
to each of 5 students to allow them to experience BASS in 2017. Please 
consider making a contribution to BASS, a 501(c) (3) non-profit 
corporation.  
 
Donations in any amount to BASS are welcome. With a donation of $1000 or 
more, recognition will be extended to sponsors in the following ways: 

• Listing with corporate logo on BASS website 
• Listing with corporate logo on BASS program 
• Announcement at BASS Banquet 

Questions should be directed to Anthony Segreti, segretia@bellsouth.net, 
919-417-5181. 
 
Please send donations to:  
Anthony Segreti 
BASS Chair, 
1104 Askham Drive 
Cary NC 27511 
 
Checks should be made out to Biopharmaceutical Applied Statistics 
Symposium (BASS), Inc. 
 


